
Worship Space Enhancement Team 

Greetings Team – 

Thank you for your help to enhance our worship space to help us receive the 

message of the Lord. I plan to be moving the flowers and decorating items to a new 

space, but for now they are in the current flower room off the fireside room. I’ll 

keep in touch.  

Please find your “time” noted in bold below.  

I have also noted the Liturgical color of the Pulpit linens during your month. They 

are stored in a box in the lower cabinet next to the refrigerator in the flower room. 

There will also be a schedule on the counter if you lose track of this letter. (Note 

linens are two sided, so if you do not see the color, it may be on the other side.) 

I have asked for church members to share garden flowers with us over the summer. 

I will take care of that, but if you want to help, just let me know. 

Feel free to use the artificial flower arrangements that represent the time of the 

year that are stored in the flower room.  

*If a baby is born, there will be a rose delivered to church in the refrigerator in the 

flower room. I will let you know, so that you can put it on the Altar for the service. 

The parents are invited to take it home.  

 

Meka Karpinske – June       Green – June (entire month) 

Katy Hubred – July        Green – July (entire month) 

Sue Drager – August            Green – August (entire month) 

Gretchen & Betty Freilinger working together Sept - May (you and others are 

always welcome to help set up for Autumn, Christmas, and Easter, watch the 

bulletin for times we are needing help) 

 

Thank you again – Gretchen O’Fallon  


